
 

URGENT MESSAGE 

regarding the  

Union Elections 

 

For those members who may have submit a 
nomination form to the Union Office via email 

and/or fax on April 20
th
, 21

st
 and/or 22

nd
, 2015, 

you are required to re-submit your nomination 
form as IT HAS NOT BEEN RECEIVED due to 
technical difficulties beyond our control with our 

email and fax lines at the Union Office. 
 

As such, PLEASE RE-SUBMIT YOUR  
NOMINATION FORM AS SOON AS 

POSSIBLE. 
 

Once you have re-submit your nomination form, 
please call Natalie the Union office at  

705-673-3661 to confirm that it was received. 
 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience 
that this may have caused. 

 
Rejean Berthiaume 

Chief Election Judge 

 
 
      

  
                   
      

 

 

To All Members of Sudbury 

Mine, Mill & Smelter 

Workers Union, Local 598 

ISSUED: April 21, 2015 


